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To all Parents/Carers,                                   15.6.18 
 
This is the first Weekly Word since last Saturday’s Summer Fair so I just 
wanted to say a huge thank you for attending, spending your money and 
generally making sure it was a fantastic occasion!  If you have not 
already heard, we raised nearly £4600, which is absolutely brilliant.   
 
A huge thank you must also go to the PTFA for all their hard work behind 
the scenes and for making sure these events go as smoothly as they 
possibly can.  For once we got a bit of decent weather too! 
 

 
In other news, it’s fair to say it has been a bit quieter in school this 
week as the current Y6 classes (Mrs Edge’s and Mr Rowcroft’s) have 
been away on Residential at Winmarleigh Hall near Preston.   
 
The trip is a great opportunity for the children to try something new 
and put those Growth Mindset skills into practice (especially when 
trying to prevent a homemade dinghy from capsizing into the freezing 
cold water!).  On that note, well done to Alyssa for winning our 
Growth Mindset quote competition – ‘Don’t give up, don’t give in, 
persevere and you will win’.  Expect to see this all around school over 
the next few months!   
 

 
Back in school we have seen clay modelling in Y5 (all about rock formations on the Jurassic Coastline), Sports Day 
practice (don’t forget they are all next week) and Mayan Maths.  Plus, we have also seen the beginning of quite a few 

FIFA World Cup Projects.  If you want your child to access Maths in a fun and engaging way then look no further 
than the World Cup.  I have just got my son a World Cup Wall Planner with all the fixtures, countries and flags 
and we fill in the results and tables every day; admittedly I probably get just as much enjoyment from it as he 
does! 
 
And finally, I would like to say Eid Mubarak to all our families who are celebrating Eid today.  I hope you have 
a great day with your family and we look forward to hearing all about it in classes next week. 
 

Have a good weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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